
Update cost of school meals 

.  

Sponsored Bounce  

 

Sponsored Bounce will be taking place on Monday 20th May, during school 
hours. Each child gets a turn to bounce as many times as they can in 1 mi-
nute. We ask parents, carers, friends, family and neighbours to sponsor the 
child for each bounce they do. 

Sponsored letters have been placed into the children's’ school bag, please 
could donations be returned to the school by 28th May.  All the money, 
which has been raised will go towards planting 
hedges along the school fence to improve air 
quality in the playground. 

 

 

 
Follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/TorridonPrimary 

As you are aware school there will be a slight increase in the school dinner fees from £2.20 
to £2.30 effective from 13th May 2019.  Please log onto parent pay to manage your   

account or make payments in advance.  

If balances outstanding are more than £50.00 you will receive regular emails, texts and 
phone calls until the debt has been repaid. 

Please speak with the Jennie or Joy School Business managers if you  require any support  
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After School Clubs 

After School Clubs started on 29th April 2019. If you want your child to sign up, please regis-

ter your child's chosen activity and pay via Parent Pay. Thank You. 

Club Date Cost for the remaining 
term 

Available to Years 

Gymnastics Monday 10 sessions - £40 Year 1 & 2 

Multi-sports Monday 10 sessions - £30 Year 3,4,5,6 

Maths Monday 10 sessions - £30 Year 3,4,5,6 

Maths Tuesday 10 sessions - £30 Year 1 & 2 

** NEW CLUB**   
Musical Theatre 

Tuesday 10 sessions - £40 Year 1, 2, 3, 4,5,6 

Sewing Tuesday 10 sessions - £30 Year 3,4,5,6 

Digital Media Club Wednesday 10 sessions - £30 Year 2, 3 

Street Dance Wednesday 10 sessions - £40 Year 3, 4,5,6 

Healthy Cooking Club Thursday 10 sessions - £65 Year 1,2 3,4,5,6 

Art & Craft Thursday 10 sessions - £30 Year 3,4,5,6 

Science Thursday   8 sessions - £65 Year 1 & 2 

Gymnastics Thursday 10 sessions - £40 Year 3,4,5,6 

Knitting Thursday 10 sessions - £30 Year 3,4,5,6 

Street Dance Friday 10 sessions - £40 Year 1 & 2 

** NEW CLUB**  Tennis Friday 10 sessions - £30 Year 3,4,5,6  



 

FREE ‘Magic Bagel Breakfast’ for ALL Children! 

We are very happy to announce we are now providing, warm delicious bagels which are 
available every day.  

Research has shown that children who have a healthy breakfast  

achieve more at school – make sure your child doesn’t miss out! 

Top quality bagels will be on offer to all children, free of charge!!! 

You don’t need to register your child. When they turn up for school they can just help  

themselves to bagels which will be available in the playground every morning. 

If any parents/children would like to volunteer to help at bagel breakfast, please feel free to 
come and speak to Jennie the school business 
manager in the Main office.  

We would really welcome your support. 

We look forward to seeing you at bagel breakfast! 

 

Free Breakfast Bagels  

Stars of the Week 

Class Pupil Class Pupil Class Pupil 

Nursery Hibisha 2E Amani 4S Levi 

RAZ Caelan  2SA Aaron 4N Kobie  

RS Tihandre 2D Jerome 5L Paul 

RE Ruben  3A Uriri  5C Amelia 

1KJ Khloe 30 Phaeeza  6C Keerth  

1MJ Manjot 3C Romel 6CH Alice  

1JB Amoriah   4L  Ezdra  6R Anis 

      



Monday 6th May  ***BANK HOLIDAY***  

Tuesday 7th May SEN Coffee Morning 

Tuesday 6th to Friday 10th May Book Fair 

Wednesday 8th May  1MJ & 1JB Golden Hinde Trip  

Thursday 9th May  1KJ Golden Hinde Trip  

Monday 13th May  KS2 SATs week  

Tuesday 14th May Museum of Childhood  

Monday 20th May Sponsored Bounce 

Thursday 23rd May  Polling Day /Y4 British Museum Trip  

Thursday 23rd May Y1 RSPB Workshop 

Thursday 23rd May Y5 & Y6 Tennis Event 

Friday 24th May  *****INSET DAY**** 

Monday 27th May  ****Bank Holiday**** 

Dates For  The Diary  

Lost Property  

We kindly ask that everything your child brings to school is clearly labelled. This will 
help us return your child’s item promptly if it is mislaid. 

Any items of clothing/lunch boxes etc. which are lost can be collected from the following 
areas  

KS1: The lost property box is  located outside the year 1 classrooms  

KS2 : The lost property box is located outside the year 6 building.  

If you are unable to locate these boxes, please come to the office and we will be happy to 
assist you. 

Please note, there is very limited space for storage  for “lost property” items at the 

school. As such,  we will be disposing unwanted items at the end of term (Friday 24th 

May 2019). 

  



Year 1 were lucky enough to be given free tickets to see 'Hansel and Gretel' at the Albany The-
atre in Deptford this week. It was a modern interpretation of the story with a bit of a twist 
and dancing. We thought it was quite different however we still enjoyed it. We want to say a 
massive thank you to the Albany Theatre for inviting us along and we look forward to hearing 
what else they may have in store in  the future! 

A trip to remember! Year 1 see's 'Hansel and Gretel' ! 

Coffee Morning  

Voting at Torridon– School Closure  

Please be aware that School will be closed on 23rd May and the 

school will be opened as a polling station  

We kindly invite Parents and carers to attend our  Coffee Morning  on Tuesday at 9AM ! This 

will be an opportunity for you to meet with  the inclusion team to find out more about learning 

and assessment and to discuss any questions or queries you may have. 

We look  forward to welcoming you! 



Book Fair  

We are excited to announce we have a week long Book Fair starting 

next week Tuesday 7th to Friday 10th May 2019.  

The fair will be bringing a great selection of varied books to inspire and 

entertain your children from 3:15– 3:45 in the Y5 Hall  

 

Friends of Torridon Primary PTA

Friends of Torridon PTA organises school events to raise money for activities 
& facilities that all the children can enjoy. 

Can you help for 2 hours on activities and events? 

Please email the PTA at: friendsoftorridonpta@gmail.com

Find us on Facebook!

All money raised by the PTA will go towards planting a hedge 
around the whole school fence, to improve air quality in the 
playground. Thank you 

Help improve 
your school

HELPERS NEEDED!


